Nadia Khan

From: Melanie Chan <melanieleung5@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 3:19 PM

To: Nadia Khan; Katie Whewell; llee@rfl-law.com
Cc: Damanley504@gmail.com

Subject: 14 Hollis Street

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Good Afternoon,

We are writing in support of Joe Sullivan and Donna Manley’s renovation project at 14 Hollis Street.
Best,

Melanie & Jimmy Chan

18 Hollis St.
Newton, MA 02458



